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Small care homes play such an important role in providing high quality and 

personalized care to seniors and those with disabilities. The elderly deserve to 

receive quality care in an environment that feels like home. 

This new bill threatens the care being provided by increasing regulations and 

financial strain, and limiting who can be served in our homes. It could cause these 

small homes to be forced to shut down. This bill does NOT take into consideration 

the very low Medicaid rates, Please consider opposing this bill and consider the long-

term consequences for those we serve.  

 

I oppose HB 3838 


